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Huey, Lorilyn (UTC)

From: Records Center (UTC)
Sent: Sunday, May 14, 2023 11:57 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Docket number (UG-220242). 

From: Rosemary Moore <rosemarymoore100@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 14, 2023 11:57:14 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: Records Center (UTC) <recordscenter@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Docket number (UG-220242).  

External Email 

Good morning, 
I am writing to comment on Puget Sound Energy's (PSE) 2023 Gas Utility Integrated Resource Plan. 
I agree with the arguments and comments contained in the Washington Clean Energy Coalition’s letter, dated 
May 8, 2023. 
I am extremely concerned about PSE’s plan. PSE is continuing to drag its feet to change rapidly to clean 
renewable energy. The recent IPCC reports make clear that we have no time for such short-sighted business 
as usual penny-pinching profit protecting strategies. To avoid a climate disaster that will destroy much of our 
and other species we need to act boldly. PSE’s plan is at the opposite extreme. 
PSE will charge customers over $10 billion so they can buy carbon allowances and burn natural gas, 
permitting vast quantities of pollution during the next quarter-century. Ten billion dollars exceeds the cost of 
maintaining and modernizing the energy grid over that period. And to get there, PSE rejected viable, alternative
plans that would achieve real emissions reductions, stabilize energy costs, and avoid unproven technologies. 
Thank you for your attention to this email. Please reject PSE’s plan and require changes. 
Sincerely, 
Rosemary Moore 
6230 East Mercer Way 
Mercer Island 
WA 98040 
(1)206 251 7009
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